
   

 

 

 

 

To: EMS Clinicians 

EMS Operational Programs 

 Medical Directors 

 Base Stations 

 

From: Timothy Chizmar, MD     

 State EMS Medical Director 

 

Date: June 9, 2021 

 

Re:  UM Capital Region Medical Center (Largo) – Opening 

 UM Prince George’s Hospital Center (Cheverly) – Closure  

 

Effective June 12, 2021 at 8 am, the University of Maryland Prince George’s Hospital 

Center (Hospital Code 232) located at 3001 Hospital Drive, Cheverly, MD 20785 will 

permanently close to new patients.   

 

In preparation for the movement of patients to the new hospital in Largo, UM PGHC in 

Cheverly will be placed on Reroute status on June 11, 2021 at 12 noon.  UM PGHC in 

Cheverly will go on Mini-Disaster status and stop accepting any EMS patients at 12 

midnight on June 12, 2021.  

 

The University of Maryland Capital Region Medical Center (Hospital Code 260) located at 

901 North Harry S. Truman Drive, Largo, MD 20774 will open for new patients on June 

12, 2021 at 8 am. 

 

Please note the new hospital location and code, which has been added to eMEDS.  The 

hospital code 232 will become inactive in the near future.  UM Capital Region Medical 

Center will continue to provide all of the emergency and specialty services (cardiac, stroke, 

trauma) that were previously available at UM PGHC. 

 

For more information, please contact the MIEMSS Office of the Medical Director or 

William (Bill) DeLoriers, Director, Emergency/Trauma Services at 

williamdeloriers@umm.edu. 
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